
CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 

Both Christmas Concerts will start at 6:30 pm and will be approximate-
ly one hour in length.  The school entrance will open at 6:00 pm.  

Please drop your child off in their classroom between 6:00 - 6:15 pm. 

Due to limited capacity in the gym, each student is allowed a        
maximum of 3 guests only. 

If you are unable to make it to the evening concert you are welcome to 
come to the dress rehearsal which starts at 12:40 pm on the day          

of the evening concert. 

Programs are included in this newsletter so you can print as a keepsake! 
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Hot Lunch for Friday, December 2nd:  As this was a Snow Day and 

schools were closed, the Booster Juice hot lunches have been  

rescheduled for next Monday, December 12th. 

New Parent Portal & Mobile App 

If you haven’t already, check out the new Parent Portal and Mobile App available 
on both the district and school websites. 

Parents/guardians will be able to see student information including absences,  
report cards and more.  You will also receive up-to-date information for every-
thing from events to bus delays and snow day closures right on your cell phone.  
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If you are able, we ask that you contribute an unwrapped new toy, gift for a senior, or 

non-perishable food item(s).  Contribution boxes are in the foyer and some classrooms.  

Perhaps drop off an item when coming to the Christmas Concert! 

Do you have a letter for 

Santa? 

Drop it off in our mailbox in 

the main foyer.  Our parent 

volunteers will ensure that 

all mail is sent to the North 

Pole.  Don’t forget to put 

your letter in an envelope: 

Santa Claus 

North Pole 

HOH 0H0 
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